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I would like to express, as a concerned citizen of the Commonwealth of Australia and a
registered voter, that the details of this bill if passed and the powers it would grant government
agencies and law enforcement, would be, in my view, a significant infringement of my rights as a
citizen and a human being to privacy and security. While I accept that there may be reasons
given to justify this act, I cannot it good conscience condone it, and will not support any
government which does.
 
Thank you
Kieran James Morris of 
 




